
HB 802 -- MUNICIPAL CODES

SPONSOR: Mayhew

Currently, municipal clerks are required to keep at least three
copies of the published book of the general ordinances of the
municipality on file in the office of the clerk and available for
inspection by the public.

This bill allows municipal clerks to keep only one copy of the
published book of the general ordinances on file if the ordinances
are also available online for inspection without cost by the
public.


